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27th September 2023 

 

Vidya Kethireddy 
Juice Products NZ Limited 
PO Box 2124 
Washdyke  
Timaru 7914 
 

 

Re: JAS Certification 

 

 

BioGro No 5501 

 

Notice of Completion of BioGro JAS renewal certification 

 

 

Dear Vidya, 

 

Thank you for applying to renew your BioGro JAS certification. Your audit and certification have been 
completed, and this is a proof of renewal of your JAS certification. The details of your certification are 
also listed on the BioGro website (www.biogro.co.nz). 

 

If you have any queries regarding your certification or the use of the BioGro logo or the JAS logo, please 
contact your auditor or our office. Thank you for certifying with BioGro, and we wish you every success 
for the coming year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marta Paunero 

Certification Officer 

 


